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PRODUCTION DISRUPTION CAUSED BY TYPHOON HATO  

 

 
 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”)of Cheung Woh Technologies Ltd (the “Company”  together 
with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) wishes to issue an announcement regarding the impact 
caused by typhoon Hato on 23 August 2017 to the two  subsidiaries located in Zhuhai, China 
(the “Zhuhai subsidiaries”). 
 
The typhoon had damaged some parts of the factory while some machinery, equipment and 
inventories were drenched by the heavy rainstorm. The Zhuhai subsidiaries have submitted  
claims to the insurance company. Production will resume progressively in early September 2017.  
 
The Zhuhai subsidiaries were not affected by typhoon Pakhar which swept through Guangdong 
Province on 28 August 2017. 
 
 
By Order of the Board 
 
Law Yu Chui 
Director  
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